# Newsletter 3<sup>rd</sup> March 2023



## Comic Relief - Red Nose Day

On Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March we will be taking part in Red Nose Day. On this day, the children may wear red if they wish, along with a donation for the charity please. Red Noses will soon be on sale in school, please see Class Dojo for more information early next week. The School Council have more activities and information to follow after their next meeting.

## <u>Eisteddfod</u>

Da iawn to everyone for their fantastic entries and performances for this year's Eisteddfod. The judging panel were blown away by the confidence and talent shown today. You may have noticed some children coming out of school wearing ribbons on their jumpers. This means that they have been awarded 1<sup>st</sup> (red), 2<sup>nd</sup> (white) or 3<sup>rd</sup> (green) in an Eisteddfod competition!

Special shout out to Mrs M Jones and the Criw Cymraeg for ensuring our annual Eisteddfod ran smoothly throughout the day and was, once again, a huge success.

This year's house winners were... CEIRIOG llongyfarchiadau pawb!

#### Welsh Disco

A huge thank you to all who came to our first ever Welsh disco! The staff and children had a fantastic time and I'm pleased to announce that we made £422.85 profit which will go into the school fund and be spent directly on the children. Special thanks to our PTA for helping to organise and run the disco. These events that the children enjoy so much would not be possible without you. <u>Diolch yn fawr</u>.

### Parents' Evenings

Parents' Evenings for classes SG, PG and AG have been scheduled for the afternoons of Monday 20<sup>th</sup> and Tuesday 21<sup>st</sup> March. Classes HP, RS and KE will have theirs on the afternoons of Monday 27<sup>th</sup> and Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> March. The booking system on the school website will open next week.

## Inclusion Curriculum

On Monday 6<sup>th</sup> March the whole school will be taking part in The Inclusion Curriculum programme. Throughout the day, children will take part in various activities, which will allow them to experience everyday challenges that wheelchair users face daily.

## End of Term

A reminder that we will be finishing for the Easter Break on Friday 31<sup>st</sup> March. School reopens to children on Monday 17<sup>th</sup> April. At 8:50am (7:50am for Breakfast Club).

Makaton Sign of the Month





**Special**